
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7 CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 

 
MATERIAL FACT 

 
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná – (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 

compliance with the provisions of CVM Resolution No. 44/2021 and in addition to 

the Material Fact of October 23, 2023 and the Notice to the Market of November 

28, 2023, hereby informs its shareholders, investors and the market at large that 

today the 7th Extraordinary General Meeting of the Central-Coast (“MRAE-1”), 

Central-East (“MRAE-2”) and West (“MRAE-3”) Microregions of the State of 

Paraná approved Sanepar's request for the adaptation and regularization of 25 

provisional contracts through regionalized direct services provision, with a 

standardized term until 06/05/2048, in order to meet the goals set for the 

universalization of water and sewage services in accordance with Art. 11-B of 

Federal Law No. 14,026/2020, preserving tariff affordability.. It is worth noting that 

these 25 municipalities represent approximately 5% of the Company's total 

revenue. 

 

The Company will keep the market informed about the progress of this matter. 

 

 

Curitiba, November 30, 2023. 

 

 

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the only 

legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


